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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Safe parking near school 
 
As part of our responsibility as a community school, we encourage all of our parents, carers and visitors to 
park with consideration to our neighbouring residents.  
 
Some of our neighbours have raised concerns about illegal parking by parents and carers during busy periods 
at the start and end of the school day.   
 
When picking up or dropping off children to school, please remember not to park on or across pavements and 
junctions, or in any other way which could make it dangerous for pedestrians and our pupils to walk safely 
along Main Avenue, Ermine Side, or any of the other of our neighbouring roads. 
 
We all have a responsibility to be considerate to our pupils, neighbours, and wider school family.  
 
Thank you for your continued help and support in our efforts to be a respectful and responsible community.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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